Killoughteen National School
e-mail: killoughteennationalschool@eircom.net       Tel: (069)61195     Principal: Mr W Curtin
03/10/2016
Dear Parent(s), 
Our school year is flying by. Our school football team has played two matches.  We got the sporting year off to a positive start with a win against Meenkilly NS. However, Loughill NS proved too strong for us in the second game. We play Ballyguiltenane tomorrow and wish our team the best of luck. 
Our girls team will be in action in Mick Neville Park on October 10th. We know they will do their best in on behalf of Killoughteen NS. Good luck girls!! 
Music classes for all pupils in senior infants to sixth class are now underway for this term. Sincere thanks to the Parent’s Association for funding this term. 
On Sunday 25th of September we had our annual School Walk in the Demesne in Newcastle West. There was a very good turnout. Thank you to all who have returned the sponsorship cards. Anyone who hasn’t returned them can do so this week. 
Míle buíochas to all who sent in clothes for our collection last week. We had a very successful collection. 
We will be having our annual Halloween fancy dress competition again this year. All costumes must be made from recyclable materials if entering the competition for Smyth’s Toy Store vouchers. Last year again we had excellent costumes on show. We can’t wait to see what our pupils come up with this year. 
On Thursday 27th of October we will have a photographer in school who will be taking class photographs, individual photographs and family photographs. Details will follow later.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Third and Fourth class went to visit the Desmond castle in Newcastle West last week. Fifth and Sixth class will visit the National History Museum and Dáil Éireann this Thursday. Second, third and fourth classes will be going to Graffiti Classics in the Lime Tree Theatre on October 13th. 
We have our information evening on the after school facility in the school tomorrow, Tuesday 4th October at 8pm. 
Finally, parent teacher meetings will be held on October 19th/20th between 3 and 5pm . Appointments will be sent out shortly. 

Le Gach Dea Ghuí
_________________
Willie Curtin. 
